Sheri Boyles

From: Zena Disney

Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 3:45 PM

To: Sheri Boyles

Subject: VA Disability Property Tax Exemption 2023 Late Submittal

I have applied for the Veterans Disability tax exemption for 2023 on February 6, 2023. The reason for the late submittal
is because the VA just sent out the letter with the new combined disability rating which qualifies me for the possible
property tax exemption. | received the letter from the VA on 2/2/23.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Donald Disney





